
  
 
 
APW CSD Board of Education Public Comments 
 
 

The Board of Education invites your comments or suggestions about school issues.  
Please take a minute to note them below.The APW School District appreciates your 
understanding as we implement mitigation efforts to increase social distancing due to 
COVID-19, people who want to comment about an agenda item can submit a comment 
below during the meeting: 
 

APW BOE Public Comments Form 
 
Please remember that comments should be addressed to the board, not to other 
members of the community.  Speakers are instructed to refrain from personal attacks and 
insults directed at any individual or group.  We request that attendees show respect for 
all speakers. Failure to follow this directive will result in the loss of privilege to be heard.  
 
Please note that the public comment section is simply an opportunity for you to express 
comments and concerns with the board, after every effort has been made to settle or 
answer questions through administration.  The Board will not engage in dialogue with 
speakers at this time.  The Board may choose to respond to comments at their discretion 
at a later time.  
 
The Board has established committees that typically meet once a month as a venue for 
community members and staff to participate and share their comments and concerns.   At 
that time there is an opportunity to engage in dialogue with the committee.  Please refer 
to the upcoming meetings section of the agenda or visit the district website for dates and 
times. 
 
Please take note: If the pressure of business or other circumstances dictate, the board 
president may decide to curtail or rescind this practice.  Comments by the public will not 
necessarily be answered at that time unless the question has been researched by the 
BOE, otherwise it will be the responsibility of the President/Superintendent to respond 
with an answer as soon as possible. 

https://forms.gle/MBhoui8xUoorGjQ1A

